Susan Chadwick

W
From: Cllr Barbara Ashworth <BarbaraAshworth@rossendalebc.gov.uk>
Sent: 03 October 2019 10:54
To: Susan Chadwick
Subject: New premises licence Two's and Three's
Dear Susan

As Ward Councillor, I wish to object to the above application on the basts that this is a residential property,
in an entirely residential area, and as such I feel it is inappropriate to allow it. Reason : neighbour impact
through noise (outdoor smoking, entertainment performances and vehicular noise eg taxis.)

Regards
Barbata

Clir Barbara Ashworth
Elected Member for Greensclough Ward, Bacup
Rossendale Borough Council

The Business Centre
Futures Park, Bacup, Lancs OL13 0BB
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